

Bonnie Ammons Executive Director

## South Carolina Rural Infrastructure Authority

November 2, 2020

The Honorable Mel Pennington Mayor City of Hartsville 100 East Carolina Avenue Hartsville, South Carolina 29551

Dear Mayor Pennington:

On behalf of the South Carolina Rural Infrastructure Authority, I am pleased to inform you that a Basic Infrastructure grant has been approved in the amount of \$500,000 for the Smith Street Well & Water Treatment Facility project. This project will help address a critical need in your community.

You will receive a grant agreement which identifies the conditions of this assistance within the next few days. We look forward to working with you to build infrastructure capacity for the future.

Sincerely,

Robert M. Hitt III

Chairman

cc:

The Honorable Kevin L. Johnson
The Honorable Hugh K. Leatherman, Sr.
The Honorable Gerald Malloy
The Honorable Terry Alexander
The Honorable Jackie E. Hayes

The Honorable Patricia Moore Henegan The Honorable Phillip D. Lowe The Honorable James H. Lucas The Honorable Robert Q. Williams